
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Well, we have made it! Today is the final day of term, and what a fantastic term 
it has been! The Christmas festivities have been wonderful this week, with 
performances of the Nativity from EYFS and KS1. Both phases performed 
brilliantly well, and we could not be prouder of the pupils and staff for the high 
standards and expectations on display.  
 
 
On Thursday, we had the Pantomime in 
school, to perform Cinderella for us, 
which was absolutely terrific and loved by 
all the children, there was audience 
participation and a staff macarena to end 
the performance! Take a look on our 
Facebook page to see the video! 

Today we say a sad farewell to Mrs Joseph, who is leaving us. We will miss her, 
but wish her well in her future ventures. From January, Mrs Wilson-Andoh will 
be teaching Year 3 alongside Mrs Martignetti. 

Don’t forget that our new morning gate arrangements start in January, with all 
children entering through Gate 2 from 8.30am. Parents, please drop at the gate 
as the playground will be fully supervised from that time. The gate will close at 
8:50am, after which time the children should enter through the main entrance. 

Our after-school arrangements will stay in place, with all children being 
collected directly from their teachers at their year group gates. 

Have a lovely, relaxing and happy Christmas. We will see you again on 
Wednesday 4th January! 

Miss Nugent 
 

  16 December 2022 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

 

              WELL DONE YELLOW TEAM 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 - Laharii & Nandan 

Year 4 - Rahma 

Year 5 - Evelyn & Riley 

Year 6 - David A & Ifrah 

PE Days 

Please find below your 

child’s PE day. On this 

day your child is to come 

into school in their PE kit 

and can stay in it 

throughout the day.    

 

Year Group          Day 

Poppy & Daisy:   Friday  

Year 1:      Tuesday  

Year 2:      Tuesday  

Year 3:      Monday  

Year 4:      Monday  

Year 5:      Wednesday  

Year 6:      Thursday   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

   

INSET DAY 

Tuesday 3 January 2023 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Wednesday 4 January 2023 

……………………………………………. 

FRESH START MEAL 

ORDERING IS OPEN 

The deadline for booking 

meals for the first week of 

term is Thursday 29th of 

December before midday. 

After this time, only the late 

order options of jacket 

potato and deli options will 

be available for the week 

commencing 2nd of January.  

 

100% Attendance 
Congratulations to the 48 children who have attended school everyday 

in the Autumn term - they all received a bookmark to celebrate this 
achievement. Well done too to the 32 children who achieved 100% 

attendance this half term. 



 

 

We raised an incredible £164.56 for the Poppy Appeal, Thank you! 



 

 


